
Dear Dolphin Parents, 

It still felt like Summer, but now it is official, Autumn has 
finally arrived! Our theme this month was “All About Me”. 
Every week we made a new page for our “All About Me” 
project. Now all pages are assembled, so project. Now all pages are assembled, so you can look forward 
to receiving a completely original book about your child. We 
really enjoyed learning many things about our friends and 
making every single page of that very unique book. We had 
them proudly displayed in our classroom just in time for Term 
2 PTM. In science, we covered the “Sounds” unit. Did you 
know that by pressing your ears to the ground, you can hear 
horses coming from a long distance horses coming from a long distance away? We ended this 
fabulous month with our “Happy Halloween” party. It was an 
amazing day jam-packed with super exciting activities! We all 
came to school dressed up, played games & went 
trick-or-treating in the Kiba neighborhood. Then we made 
“Bat-snack” for cooking class. It was wonderfully-scary fun! 
The grand finale of this month was of course the return of our 
favorite whole school event. That is right, the Autumn fair is 
back and we all enjback and we all enjoyed it together. Now we are all looking 
forward to our next field trip to Minato Science Museum! 
Happy Birthday to Dusky Dolphin Emika and to Ms. Poovi!

Kind Regards, 
The Dolphins
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